
WEEKLY WGBC / COVID UPDATE 

Greetings family. Questions are flying about, 
regulations are changing weekly, guidance is often 
confusing.  
So where do we stand as a church community and 
what are we doing?  

Your questions here: 

1) When will we resume indoor meetings?  
> we are targeting June 20 to start indoor Sunday 
services - more details below 

2) Why wait so long? 

> there are a number of improvement projects in 
progress in the church building that prevent us 
from meeting inside at this time - painting, flooring, 
cleaning, A/V wiring and set-up, bathroom updates 
and maintenance, and more. We are moving along 
on these projects as quickly as we can 

> we are working on a plan to minister to and care 
for our children. The challenges are many, not the 
least of which is the need for a large number of 
people to serve our children. The Children’s 



Ministry team is working hard, praying, and 
planning. More info to come. 

3) Do we have to take temperatures every 
gathering?  
> we have deleted temperature checks from our 
gatherings 

4) What are the current WGBC mask policies 
until June 20? 

> please mask for our outdoor services. Masks are 
optional when seated / listening. 

5) What are our social distancing policies? 

> please seek to maintain 6 feet of distance from 
others who are not in your “family circle” at all 
times 

6) What is our meeting plan going forward? 

> Come Sunday, June 20 we are planning the 
following: 

• Sunday Service 10:00AM - with three 
simultaneous options: 
         1) indoor gathering - masks required 

         2) outdoor gathering with video feed of service 
- masks optional / shade & children’s activity 
packets provided 

         3) online livestream of service 



• Children’s Church & Youth Service 10:00AM 

         1) classes for children age 2.5 years and up 
(online kid’s service will be discontinued) 

         2) Nursery: the cry room will be open & 
available for children under 2.5 years accompanied 
by a parent. 

• Conversation / Adult Elective - will meet at 9:00 
in-person on campus. 

Do you have other questions for the weekly WGBC / 
Covid update?  
Please reply to this mail and we will answer in the 
next update if not sooner. 

Blessings and thanks, 
Your Ministry Staff Team


